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Please place the attached emai ls in Docket No. 20210015 

Thanks 

Veronica D. Washington 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Andrew Fay Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850)413-6036 
vwashing@psc.state .fl .us 

Disclaimer: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communication to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered public records and wil l be made available to the public and the media uJacpon request. 
Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. If you do not want your email message released in 
response to a public records request, do not send email to the Public Service Commission. Instead, contact this office by 
phone. 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

Linkiixnavi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kimberly Quesada 
< Lin kiixnavi@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, October 23, 2021 11 :04 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for the ir customers across the state, hurting the most vu lnerable in our communities the most. 
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bil ls. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their fami lies and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we' ll still likely be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 
vu lnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 
have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our famil ies need relief, rea l solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 
and that Florida's Public Service Commission requ ire FPL to maintain fai r rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 
communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Miss Kimberly Quesada 
1351 NE 208th Ter Miami, FL 33179-2039 
Linkiixnavi@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subje ct: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

lillarl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Louis Lillard 
< Ii I larl@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, October 23, 2021 10:48 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our commun ities the most. 
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been chal lenging and unrelenting, and fo lks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their fam ilies and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 
business they bui lt from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Neverthe less, for some reason, co rporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainabil ity of our communities 
and our livel ihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 
vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 
have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our fami lies need re lief, rea l solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable uti lity rates. By ra ising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & light halt this unfair plan 
and that Florida 's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 
communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Louis Lillard 
2004 Clipper Ct Label le, FL 33935-5335 
lillarl@hotmai l.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

rachel.meharry@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rachel Meharry 
< rachel.meha rry@everyactio ncustom .com> 
Saturday, October 23, 2021 8:15 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been chal lenging and unrelenting, and fo lks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their fam ilies and friends; worrying about f inding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 
vu lnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 
have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our famil ies need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable uti lity rates. By raising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 
communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Rache l Meharry 
635 Majestic Oak Dr Apopka, FL 32712-4083 rache l.meharry@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

luvtosnorkle@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kietzman Lisa 
< luvtosnorkle@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, October 23, 2021 6:51 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our commun ities the most. 
We urge you to reth ink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been chal lenging and unrelenting, and fo lks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their families and friends; worrying about find ing work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we' ll still likely be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainabi lity of our commun it ies 
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among severa l other power companies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 
vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 
have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, rea l solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 
and that Florida's Public Service Commission requ ire FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 
communities they serve. 

Sincere ly, 
Mrs. Kietzman Lisa 
402 Cypress Forest Dr Englewood, FL 34223-7155 luvtosnorkle@gmai l.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subje ct: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

katia.briones1999@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Katia B < katia.brionesl 999 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, October 23, 2021 6:37 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 
We urge you to reth ink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unre lenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their fami lies and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they cou ld keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 
vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class fam il ies, and lucki ly, you 
have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 
commun ities they serve. 

Sincere ly, 
Miss Katia B 
928 SW 131st Way Davie, FL 33325-4133 
katia.briones1999@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

holidaytm@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Timothy Holiday 
< holidaytm@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, October 23, 2021 3:34 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light {FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bi lls. 

This past year has been chal lenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we' ll still likely be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 
and our live lihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 
vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class fami lies, and luckily, you 
have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our famil ies need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commod ity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfa ir plan 
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for the ir consumers, and prioritize the 
communities they serve. 

Sincere ly, 
Mr. Timothy Holiday 
387 SW Ridgecrest Dr Port Saint Lucie, FL 34953-7578 hol idaytm@aol.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

mammita64@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ileana Merced <mammita64 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, October 22, 2021 3:36 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and fo lks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their families and friends; worrying about find ing work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 
business they bui lt from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for the ir most 
vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 
have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our fami lies need re lief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable util ity rates. By raising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 
and that Florida's Public Service Commission requ ire FPL to mainta in fair rates fo r their consumers, and prioritize the 
communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
M rs. Ileana Merced 
3827 Tower Rd Unit 201 Tampa, FL 33614-2456 mammita64@yahoo.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

brucenissen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Bruce Nissen 
< brucenissen@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, October 22, 2021 3:19 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been chal lenging and unrelenting, and fo lks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their famil ies and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 
business they bui lt from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed al l of our lives in ways we' ll still likely be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 
vu lnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 
have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable uti lity rates. By raising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 
communities t hey serve. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Bruce Nissen 
253 Sunlit Cove Dr NE Saint Petersburg, FL 33702-3229 brucenissen@gmail.com 

l 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

madeline.g.clark@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Madeline Clark 
< madeline.g.clark@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, October 22, 2021 2:55 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can 't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL}. I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or be ing safe at work; worrying about the future of the 
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainability of our communities 
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power companies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 
vu lnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class fami lies, and lucki ly, you 
have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our famil ies need relief, real solutions to the cl imate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light ha lt this unfair plan 
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for thei r consumers, and prioritize the 
communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Ms Madeline Clark 
1733 Lakemont Ave Apt 101 Orlando, FL 32814-6350 madeline.g.clark@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

Dsinclair47@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Sinclair < Dsinclair47 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, October 22, 2021 2:29 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can 't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their families and fr iends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 
business they bu ilt from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still like ly be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainabi lity of our communities 
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among severa l other power companies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 
vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class families, and luckily, you 
have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, real so lutions to t he cl imate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 
commun ities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. David Sinclair 
8434 Pebble Cir Tampa, FL 33615-1432 
Dsinclair4 7@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subje ct: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

jaf507@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jennie Figueroa <jaf507 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, October 22, 2021 2:18 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for the ir customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communit ies the most. 
We urge you to reth ink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been cha llenging and unre lenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their families and fr iends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 
business they bu ilt from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the sustainabi lity of our communities 
and our live lihood. This was evident when FPL, among severa l other power compan ies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 
vulnerable customers. We can't al low companies to continue taking advantage of working-class famil ies, and lucki ly, you 
have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our fam ilies need relief, real solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light ha lt this unfair plan 
and that Florida's Publ ic Service Commission require FPL to maintain fa ir rates for their consumers, and prioritize the 
communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Jennie Figueroa 
507 Stone Briar Dr Ruskin 33570 Ruskin, FL 33570-3222 jaf507@yahoo.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

kaykarmazi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karmazin Kayden 
< kaykarmazi@everyactioncustom.com > 

Friday, October 22, 202 1 1 :52 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vulnerable in our communities the most. 
We urge you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills. 

This past year has been challenging and unrelenting, and fo lks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or being safe at work; worrying about the future of the 
business they bui lt from the ground up; and worrying about making sure that they could keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'll still likely be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than the susta inability of our communities 
and our livelihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power compan ies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of the pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for their most 
vulnerable customers. We can't al low companies to continue taking advantage of working-class fami lies, and lucki ly, you 
have the power NOW to stop this. 

Our families need relief, rea l solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable uti lity rates. By raising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt this unfair plan 
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fair rate s for their consumers, and prioritize the 
communities they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Karmazin Kayden 
16511 78th Dr N West Palm Beach, FL 33418-7680 kaykarmazi@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Se nt: 
To: 
Subje ct: 

Dear Andrew Fay, 

ruposhiquddus1 @everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ruposhi Quddus 
<ruposhiquddus1 @everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, October 22, 2021 1 :43 PM 
Office of Commissioner Fay 
We Can't Afford Higher Rates 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & light (FPL). I received notification that FPL 
intends to increase rates for their customers across the state, hurting the most vu lnerable in our communities the most. 
We urge you to reth ink this decision and not increase our bil ls. 

This past year has been cha llenging and unrelenting, and folks have spent it worrying; worrying about the health and 
safety of their families and friends; worrying about finding work or be ing safe at work; worrying about the futu re of the 
business they built from the ground up; and worrying about making sure t hat they could keep the lights and heat on at 
home. For many of us, the pandemic has changed all of our lives in ways we'l l stil l likely be grappling with long after the 
pandemic comes to an end. 

Nevertheless, for some reason, corporate greed seems to be more important than t he susta inability of our communities 
and our live lihood. This was evident when FPL, among several other power compan ies resumed closing customer 
accounts due to non-payment during the second wave of t he pandemic. Now, they want to increase rates for thei r most 
vulnerable customers. We can't allow companies to continue taking advantage of working-class fam il ies, and luckily, you 
have the power NOW to stop th is. 

Our fami lies need re lief, rea l solutions to the climate crisis and fair and affordable utility rates. By raising prices, FPL is 
treating energy as a commodity when it's a necessity. We are demanding that Florida Power & Light halt t his unfair plan 
and that Florida's Public Service Commission require FPL to maintain fa ir rates fo r the ir consumers, and prioritize the 
communities t hey serve. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Ruposhi Quddus 
322 Cabana View Way Sanford, FL 32771-5222 ruposhiquddusl@gmai l.com 
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